
 
 

 

November 22, 2024 

 

Subject: Royal® Vinyl Siding and Celect Siding Price Increase 

 

Dear Royal® Vinyl Siding Customers, 

 

Westlake Royal Building Products™ is announcing a price increase for all Royal® Vinyl Siding 

and accessories along with additional related products as outlined below effective with all 

orders placed on and after Monday, December 23, 2024. The last day to place orders with the 

current pricing will be Friday, December 20, 2024.  All orders received prior to the December 

23, 2024 price increase will be monitored to prior year historical levels and will be shipped at 

plant discretion. 

 

The following products will be subject to the 7-9% price increase: 

 

- All Royal Vinyl Siding and Vinyl Soffit profiles 

- All Haven™ Insulated Siding profiles 

- All Vinyl Siding and Insulated Siding Accessories 

- Portsmouth® Shake and Foundry® Specialty Siding 

- Celect® Cellular Composite Siding and Accessories 

 

Price sheets will be made available to you no later than mid-December, 2024.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this communication, please contact your 

Customer Service Representative or your Territory Manager. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gary Taylor 

Vice President, Canada Sales 
 
 


